
                

          
 

Thank you for attending. Please 

be aware that video and photos 

will be taken during this event. 

Video and photos will be posted 

on the Alliance’s website, 

YouTube Channel, social media 

sites, and used in various 

marketing efforts. They may also 

be used on other websites and 

social media channels 

associated with the Alliance. 


